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I oppose LD 1149.  It is very important for every eligible voter to have easy access to 
either a polling station or an absentee ballot box. This measure will make it more 
difficult for people who rely on absentee ballots to vote. It also does away with third 
party delivery services for absentee voters, further limiting the ability of some people 
to vote.  One of the great things about this country is that citizens can vote.  We 
should be making it easier, not harder, to vote.  


